
 

 
 

 

CORPUS CHRISTI CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Together We DREAM Together We Learn 

 
NEWSLETTER  14th February 2025 

Congratulations to our Y2 class who recorded 98.8% attendance last week.  
Congratulations! 

 
 

DREAM Work and Behaviour Awards 

 
Congratulations to the following children who received awards at our weekly assembly. 

Thank you for your hard work and positive behaviour. 
 

 Rec Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 

DREAM 
Behaviour 

Ben M Bella Bessie Evelyn Isobel Olivia William 

DREAM 
Work 

Logan Arthur Vissmitha Zach Annabelle Holly Evie 

 
 
 

Absence Reporting 

If your child is absent from school, you must report this either by telephone or via 

Schoolspider App.  This should be done before the start of the school day.   

Failure to report an absence will result in a phone call home to establish the reason for 

the absence. 

Thank you 



 
Collective Worship Dates 

Family and friends are invited to join us in the school hall at 3pm for our weekly 
Collective Worship Assembly. 

 

28.2.2025 Y3 
7.3.2025 Y2 

14.3.2025 Y1 

21.3.2025 EYFS 
28.3.2025 Whole School 

4.4.2025 Easter Collective Worship 
25.4.2025 Y4 

2.5.2025 Y5 
9.5.2025 Y3 

16.5.2025 Y2 

23.5.2025 Whole school 
 
 
 

School Car Park 

The school car park is for staff and visitors to the school.  Can we remind parents/carers 

to refrain from using the school car park.   If you need to visit school during the school 

day, please park on Old Lane and walk into school. 

Thank you 

 
Corpus Christi Stars 

Don’t forget to send your photographs into school if you would like your child to be 

included in the school newsletter.  This is not just for sporting achievements, it can 

include a day trip, a special milestone, a family celebration, a piece of artwork, 

fundraising or a family day out etc.  It would be lovely to see a variety of children from 

our Corpus Christi family sharing their stories. Please make sure the photographs only 

contain your child as we can’t publish photographs of other children. 

Email your photographs to corpuschristi@sthelens.org.uk and include a few words to 
describe the event. 

  

mailto:corpuschristi@sthelens.org.uk


 

 
 
 

Musical Theatre Afterschool Club 

When we return after the half term holiday, we will be running a musical theatre club for 

our Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 children.  The club will take place on Wednesdays, starting 26th 

February from 3.30pm -5.00pm 

 

 The club will run for the next three half terms, taking us into July.  Towards the end of 

the final term, we will be presenting our show to family and friends who will be given the 

opportunity to come along and watch the performance with ticket sales going to a 

chosen charity. 

The cost per half term is £25.  Please make sure your child is happy to attend for the full 

three half terms before booking a place. 

Last year the group delivered a fantastic production of Alice in Wonderland.   

The production for this year is Peter Pan. 

Bookings can be made on the Schoolmoney 

 

 

New Term Afterschool Clubs 

We have three fantastic clubs running next half term. 

Football – Mondays – Y4, Y5 and Y6 - £30 for 6 weeks 

Gymnastics – Tuesdays – Reception to Y6 - £30 for 6 weeks 

Musical Theatre – Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 - £25 per half term 

Full details have been sent out on our Schoolspider App.  Places can be booked on the 

Schoolmoney App.             

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who contributed to the NSPCC Number Day. 

We raised £87 for the charity. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
School will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday, 6th March 2025 

Children are invited to come into school dressed as their favourite book character. 

 



 
 

This week we welcomed the arrival of a new baby to our Corpus Christi Family. 
Alfie Simon-John Chapman was born on 13th February at 12.06am to Mr and Mrs 

Chapman.  Congratulations from everyone at Corpus Christi Catholic Primary School. We 
can’t wait to meet him! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Local Events 

 
 
 
 

Half Term Holiday 
School closes today for the half term holiday and re-opens on Monday, 24th February at 

8.50am.  Have a lovely break and stay safe. 
 
 


